Food, Nutrition and Dietetics
Program Meeting Minutes
Fall 2016

Date: September 13, 2016
Time: 10-11 a.m.
Members Present: Darla O’Dwyer, Sarah Drake, Justin Pelham
Business Conducted
DPD
 
Post-Baccalaureate requirements were discussed. Many students are graduating with the non-RD focus area and desiring to come back and to take the 5 courses required for a verification statement-CHE 330, 452, HMS 439, 449, 479. They are not able to apply as a second degree seeking undergraduate student and must apply through the graduate school, even though they are not going to take graduate courses. They are charged more for undergraduate courses when taking them as a graduate student. This is through the business office and the graduate school is addressing the issue. We need to be sure to counsel students who are in the non-RD focus area that if they chose to come back to take the 5 undergraduate courses, they may not be eligible for financial aid. We may need to consider looking into a certificate program in the future. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Discussed articulation with TCC. Will work on that process after the PAR in 2017. 
Faculty will ask transfer students for name and contact info of faculty at community college’s
HEF funds: need lighting in HMS 137 above the small wares in the dry storage area. Projector to hang from ceiling and screen.  
Recruitment and Retention Funds – Starbucks idea. Sarah will ask her freshman students in HMS 137 for ideas.
HMS 400
DPD/DI
Need goals for 2016-2017 (10/15)-faculty to work on them and present next week
Work on website
Advisory Board-working on members and dates for spring 17

